%
M Bethel High School School Circular 20018 5/11/2020

S.5 Pre-IGCSE (Chinese) Examination

Dear S.5 Parents,

The school is going to organise the S.5 Pre-IGCSE (Chinese) examination which will be scheduled
at 25/11/2020 (Please refer to Annex 1 for further details). Please be informed that the results of the
Pre-IGCSE (Chinese) examination will be counted towards the daily marks of each subject. Students are

strongly advised to make strenuous effort and adequate preparation before the Pre-IGCSE examination.

Please note that students should attend and leave the school according to the school timetable.
Students who need to apply for a sick leave should submit a doctor certificate and parent’s letter, and they
will need to sit for a supplementary exam afterwards. No marks will be given to those who are absent

without medical certificate and parent’s letter.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr Tsoi Chung Kwong at 2471 2622.

Yours faithfully,

Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)

Reply Slip (BHS200N8)
(Please return the slip to the class teacher by 13/11/2020. N
Class teacher should return the slips to the General Office after collecting the slips.)

To: The Principal of Bethel High School
I have read in acknowledgement of the S.5 Pre-IGCSE (Chinese) examination and I will urge my

child (Class: 5B) to sit for the examination accordingly.

Parent’s Signature:

Date:




S.5 Pre-IGCSE (Chinese) Examination Timetable

Annex 1

Date Time Subjects to be examined
Nov. 25 Oct (Wed) 8:30 a.m. —10:15 a.m. IGCSE Paper 11
Reading and Writing
10:15 a.m. —10:40 a.m. Recess
10:40 a.m. — 11:20 a.m. IGCSE Paper [
Listening

Student should attend the regular class from period 6 to 8.




